
 
 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

OF THE  

Bloomington Human Relations Commission Regular 

Meeting 

WEDNESDAY, May 13, 2020 
 

 

 

The Public is Hereby Noticed that the scheduled meeting of the Bloomington Human 

Relations Commission scheduled for Wednesday May 13, 2020 at 5:00 p.m. has 

been canceled.   

 

Please feel free to contact the Human Resources Department at (309) 434-2215 

should you have any questions or concerns regarding this cancellation. 

 

 

___________________________________ 

Michael Hurt 

Community Relations Manager 

 

Posted: Thursday, May 8, 2020 

   
 

 


